
From: Michele Owens
Sent: 11/16/2015 8:55:44 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Please No Refugees

Dear Governor Haley,
 
I am writing to ask you to please not allow refugees into South Carolina at this 
time.   I pray every day for you, for all of our leaders to have wisdom in these 
dangerous times.  Now, with all the evil that is marching across this land, is not 
the time to open our doors. Yes I realize not all of the refugees would pose a 
danger yet now is not the time to take chances on those that wish to do us harm 
slipping in amongst the innocent.   Please Governor Haley, please say no. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Michele Owens
South Carolina Resident
8383 Valley Falls Rd
Boiling Springs, SC 29316
864-590-4465


